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Draft Local Plan - Site SA45 (Land between Camlet Way and Crescent West, Hadley Wood) and
Intensification Zone around Hadley Wood station

I must strongly object to the proposed development on the land on Site SA45.

| have lived in Hadley Wood since 1960 and see this proposal as destroying the area that
| love so much.

How can it be that the Local Authority can consider building on a Green Belt area on which
families enjoy walking, children play football and is a beauty spot much cherished by our Community.

What is the point of designating Green Belt land if the Council ride roughshod over the very
areas they are supposed to protect, because they need to fulfill some quota ??

There are many Brown Field sites around that are far more suitable and not so destructive.
| thought that was supposed to be the Government's Plan.

In addition, there will be tremendous disruption to the area with lorries, traffic, all hazardous to
peoples Mental Health.

Such a project if implemented would stretch resources and the infrastructure of the Community
to breaking point, and will create many more problems for the Council to solve, as well as making
the Residents of the area miserable.

Air-quality and environmental issues will also be detrimentally affected by this totally unnecessary
proposal.

This project is just plain wrong, and for the reasons above | strongly urge the Council not to go
ahead with the plan in this location.



